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This vessel has 3 cylindrical boilers designed and
. pproved for a working pressure of 260 1b. per sgq. inch,
: hich become due for survey in February 1936.
On the 29th November a letter was received from Mr.

Kinlay, the Society's Principal Surveyor at Antwerp,

snclosing 2 sketches showing alternative proposals made by’
the Dutch Government Surveyor for cropping §hp inner and
puter upper butt straps of the centre boller, in order that
he could further exemine the material for defects which, in
his opinion, required further investigation.

The Dutech Government Surveyor's proposal to replace
he cut out portions of the butt straps by electric welding,
rould the exemination not reveal serious defects, was dealt

%ith iﬁ endorsement dated 30.11.35. by diéapproval of i
p placement by welding, and the Antwerp Surveyors were advised'
wire accordingly.

In view of this decision, the Owners' Superintendent,?
»« Van der Magk, visited this Office on the 3rd instant and

interview with Mr. A.A.A.Chalmers 1t was arranged that the
opping of the outer butt strap in way of a defective part
as to enable the Dutch Government Surveyor to estimate the
et tent of the defect, should be sufficient to satisfy this
‘ irveyor and would not entail the replacement of the removed

erlal.

Mr. McKinlay was therefore advised from this Office

telephone of the arrangement.

On the 1%th instent a report was received from Mr.

inlay dealing with the condition of the centre end port

ers, in which the foli¢wing recomméndation is®made: -

in sara varking cond
as elussed witho the apper
nal shell wosf iler bei it

1dir shell seam 1 t er ‘speciall

3d at the annual boiler Vay" . ol ?
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‘This report was accompanied by a letter from Mr.
fcKinlay, the last paragraph of which reads as follows:~-

"I am quite satisfied with the recommendations

contained in my report but I understend that the Boiler
nspection Department of the Dutch Government is only
1lowing the vessel to make one voyage to the Argentine
with & reduction of 50 1bs. in the working pressure and
that on her return to Rotterdam they will require, for
further examination, a piece to be cut out of the outer
putt strap over its full width, in the upper shell seam

of the centre boiler. The Owners will advise our Rotterdam
surveyors on this matter".

The last sentence of this paragraph is dealt with
n 8 letter dated the 17th instant from the Rotterdam

roru
urveyors, from which 1t is evident conversation

etween the Rotterdem Surveyors and Mr. Van der Mark the

Htat
yners' Representative;\the centre boiler is in a serliously

;paired condition, as the removal of the plece of outer
;tt sfrap revealed considerable cracking of the boiler
jhell plate as well as the 2 butt straps.
The information contained in this letter, though
a seml-official character, has been transmitted from the
ners' Representative to the Soclety's Surveyors at .Antwerp,
d in consequence thereof the Owners were advised by cable
the 18th instant in accordance with the endorsement
aring that date.
' Prior to the receipt of the Rotterdam Surveyors'
tter, 1.0. on the 14th instant, the Antwerp Surveyors were
quested to furnish more detailed information than that
ich was contained in their report received at this Cffice

the 13th instant. This informstion, however, has not ss
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